
Civility Towards Teachers 
 
We expect our teachers to uphold the honor and dignity of their profession. We also ask 

them to lead by example displaying the highest ethical and moral conduct. They are to be 

professional and accept responsibility for their actions. We believe we have a teaching 

staff that exemplifies the aforementioned traits. We ask and expect parents to also uphold 

the honor and dignity of the teachers. We ask and expect parents to serve as positive role 

models to their children. We ask and expect that any concerns parents may have go 

through the proper chain of command. Initial concerns are to be discussed with the 

teacher. If you believe you have not received adequate information, you then call the 

principal. If you still believe you have additional concerns, please direct your calls to the 

superintendent. If concerns remain after following this chain of command you may call 

board members. Please be advised that board members may only listen to your concerns. 

Individual board members cannot make decisions. M.S.D.W.C. has a supportive board of 

education. We are privileged to work with a group of dedicated board members. These 

same board members approve the hiring decisions of instructional staff and stand behind 

them. 

 


